From: Mediware Human Services <marketing@ mediware.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov
Date: 11/17/2016 2:44:53 PM

Subject:  National Long-Term Care Awareness Month: Develop Outreach Programs

When the Older Americans Act was reauthorized and signed into law this year, it included a mandate that ADRCs increase
outreach efforts so that more consumers can be made aware of the services available.

Read our blog for three ideas to expand your outreach efforts...
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